Scottish Bridge Union



President
Mike Ash
308 Mountcastle Drive North
Edinburgh EH15 1NL
07982855362
president@sbu.org.uk

Secretary

David Liggat

56/14 Timber Bush
Edinburgh EH6 6QH
0131 555 2595

DavidLiggat@aol.com

Treasurer www.sbu.org
Tim Wickens
6 Academy Street
Fortrose, Ross-shire IV10 8TW
01381 620170
tim@timwickens.plus.com

To Presidents & Secretaries of National Bridge Associations in Commonwealth Countries

Dear Fellow Bridge Players

Manchester 2002, Melbourne 2006, Dehli 2010...now Glasgow 2014! We are proud to announce that we will be hosting the 4th Commonwealth Bridge Championships in Glasgow from 8th to 13th September 2014. The brochure attached to this invitation gives you all of the information that you might need and the website www.commonwealthbridgescotland.co has more.

The main event will be open to a representative team from each commonwealth country. We really hope and trust that you will want to send your best players to compete for the medals. For those teams that do not reach the final stages there is a prestigious multi-national teams event and lots of other activities, including special trips to the top Scottish tourist attractions.

We recognise that some smaller countries may not be able to send a full team of 6. We are happy to consider entries from combinations of countries from the same region who may wish to play together. If you need help in making up such mixed teams please let me know as soon as possible so that we can try to help.

At this stage we only looking for a general indication of your intention to send a team. Also if this letter has not been addressed to the right person, or you have someone who is dealing with it, it would be really helpful if you could pass this on and let David Liggat at the address above to whom you have passed it.

We have lots of exciting things planned for September 2014 and I hope that you will join us in this celebration of both BRIDGE and COMMONWEALTH. Please don't hesitate to contact me if I can be of any help.

Sincerely

Mike ASH
President SBU

